
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

January 2022 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Today your child received their mock results for all examination subjects being sat this summer. I hope 
their results are as good as you and they expected and that their hard work and determination has 
been rewarded. For those whose results are not what they had hoped for, please be assured that they 
are still capable of meeting and exceeding expectations. If you would like to discuss your child’s results, 
please contact the relevant year office (year10office@smchull.org or year11office@smchull.org) in the 
first instance. 
 
Results for those students who were absent from school today and are not expected to return 
imminently will be posted home. 
 
If your child completed any examinations upon returning to college in January they may have a blank, 
or partial result for these subject(s) if the paper was completed too late to be marked ahead of 
publication today. Any outstanding papers will be marked, and an updated result will be shared with 
your child by their classroom teacher. 
 
It is important to remember that these results are a key part of our ongoing assessment programme. 
While they are an important measure of your child’s current academic performance, they still have 
everything to play for in these coming months. A continued commitment to their learning and 
development is essential for them to achieve the grades reflective of their potential. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
            

G. Wild 
 

Dr Wild 
Assistant Head – KS4 Progress and Achievement 
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